
RECOMMENDATION LETTER 

                      

October 8, 2018 

Because you have achieved your Prize at   

The 19th OSAKA International Music Competition 

in October 2018, you have been recommended  

to compete at the Final Round of the 13th  

Cecilia International Music competition this year. 

ASAKO YOSHIKAWA 
CECILIA INTERNATIONAL 
MUSIC COMPEITION 


